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	Dear Sir/Madam
			

	ORIENTATION PROGRAM, FALL-2020

	 
Greetings from Students' Affairs Office! 
We are pleased to share with you that, we are going to organize the "Orientation Program - Fall 2020" at Daffodil International University, on September 28, 2020 (Monday) to welcome our newly admitted students of Fall-2020 semester virtually at our university in a festive manner. A special course has been introduced in Blended Learning Center (BLC) titled "Orientation Program" where all university resources are available there to explore the University. You are requested circulate the information among the new students of your respective department by today to enroll in the course by clicking the following link.
A quiz will be published in the course on September 26, 2020 (Saturday) 
from 10:00 AM and the top scorer of the quiz test will get a very special incentive from the University. 
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